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I grew up in Grafton which has a maximum security prison. I have heard that it is also slated for 
privitisation, this action has the potential for significant job losses on the Graflon community which 
has lost may many industries over the last thirty years or so. apart from that you only have to look 
from a humanitarian point of view to the privately run American prison system to see what a 
social disaster that is. Please reconsider this action to not only Grafton prison but all NSW 
prisons. Regards 


